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                        Lapse date: May 2024 

Student Council notes:   

Students who have to submit coursework/sit an exam in the next academic year are required to pay a £155 

registration/re-enrolment fee. This fee also applies to those who have been granted first sits as a result of 

extenuating circumstances e.g. illness.  

  

Student Council believes:  

Students should not be expected to pay this significant sum of money given that the university has acknowledged 

that their inability to submit work/sit the exam in the previous academic year was due to circumstances out of their 

control.   

  

Student Council resolves:   

The Student Executive will lobby the university to waiver this fee in the case of extenuating circumstances which 

have been acknowledged as such by the examination board, or, at the very least to reduce this cost to a more 

affordable rate e.g. £50  
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